
From: Paulette Kennedy   
Sent: 22 September 2019 17:12 
To: Northampton Gateway <NorthamptonGateway@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref TR050006 Roxhill Northampton Gateway Jct 15 M1 proposal for a Rail Freight Terminal 
 
Dear Sirs, 
The inspectorate have written to ask our opinion regarding Roxhill’s response to their queries 
regarding Air Pollution. 
  
As a layman the 66 pages presented were impossible to respond to, however, knowing full well that 
Junction 15 is already over the Governments guidelines for Air pollution at peak times it is more than 
obvious that the increased traffic from container lorries, staff private vehicles (est. employment 
7,000), delivery vans, etc.  would increase the toxicity to an unacceptable level.  No amount of tree 
planting and bunding will alter this. 
I would, respectfully, ask is this the right time in view of the present protests about Air 
pollution?  Also, bearing in mind that there is a school very close in Collingtree. 
  
The East midlands is over loaded with logistic facilities.  We need to remember that the original idea 
from the Government to increase SRFI’s was to service London and the South West. 
  
Thank you for your time  Paulette Kennedy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




